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April 18, 2016 

 

Dear Men of ’66, 

 

Our 50th reunion is fast approaching (June 3-5) and there are two deadlines that I would 

like to point out again. 

DEADLINE #1-Shirts and hats order form deadline is April 30!  You should have 

received that form recently via snail mail. 

DEADLINE#2-Motel reservations need to be made by May 10! Our block of rooms is 

at the Hampton Inn, telephone 765-362-8884, code W50, manager Nikki Copeland. Here 

is the current list of those registered as of 4/11. 

 

Charlie Bell  Bill Berry  Cal Black  Jerry Blossom 

Steve Brenner  Lynn Dick  John Fargher  Bill Ferguson 

Jay Fisher  John Flanagan  Louise Forsythe Greg Garman 

John Gisler  Dick Gray  Larry Haugh  John Herrin 

Steve Hildebrand Jon Holdread  Rachel Jullian  David Kendall 

David Krattebol Bill Lawler  John Lennes  Ned Luce 

Roger Lumpp  Peer Lykke  Mel Machuca  John Meng 

Squier Neal  Mark Nilsson  Mark Paulson  John Phares 

Tony Ridolfo  Bill Robb  Ken Schild  Bob Smith 

Walt Snodell  Bill Summers  George Taybos Roger Thies 

Rod Townsend Joe Trimmer  Stan Vogel  David Ware 

Mel Washburn  Dennis Whigham Tom Wilhelmus  Jerry Wood 

Ken Wood     

 

We currently have 58 class mates registered to attend Big Bash, but we would like to 

exceed 76. If we have 77 registered we can set a new class record. If you have not 

registered yet, please do so ASAP-you won’t want to miss this terrific reunion and WE 

WANT YOU THERE! You can register at 

https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/signup.  

 

 

http://www.wabash.edu/
mailto:alumni@wabash.edu
https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/signup


While we were freshmen at Wabash, Ralph Edwards (This is Your Life TV show) and 

Will Hays ’37 produced a short video entitled “Where is Wabash?”  This is really worth 

watching, somewhat nostalgic and you can view it by going to this link: 

https://youtu.be/PP-TEGbOmJM  

 

The memory books for our 50th reunion are to be mailed to all classmates on 4/22.  Look 

for this in the mail-Charlie Bell and John Flanagan did a terrific job putting this 

wonderful book together! 

 

We are honored that Judy Schmutte, Louise Forsythe and Joe Trimmer will attend the 

banquet on Friday night and receive the 50th medallions in memory of their husbands, 

Steve and Bob, and brother, Bob, respectively. 

 

Jim Roeder sent an email on 4/16 indicating that he is getting stronger and doing well in 

his recovery from cancer surgery.  He had planned on attending Big Bash but is unable to 

do so; however, he said he is mailing in his donation to the College to ensure he is 

included in the donor list for our class. 

 

While we are still a few weeks out, we are guardedly optimistic that we will be successful 

in setting new records for both the size of our class gift and the percentage of class 

members participating. Do not miss your chance to be part of Wabash history.  Send your 

check payable to Wabash College in care of David Troutman.  Dave Krattebol and Roger 

Lumpp, our co-gift committee chairmen, will be able to relax a bit in May if you get your 

check in by the end of April! 

 

Thank you for all you do for Wabash and for THE CLASS OF WABASH! 

 

“These fleeting years…” 

 

Cal 

 

https://youtu.be/PP-TEGbOmJM

